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This term we have felt very Christmassy at the Howard Primary school. We have recently 

watched Class 1’s amazing play – they have worked really hard. Last week, we held our first 

Christingle event at St. Peters Church. It was fantastic and Class 2 worked really hard!  

We have raised money for two different charities. For Children In Need day we raised 

£96.10. Also, on Friday, we had our Christmas jumper day, we raised £59.00! We also had 

our Christmas dinner, thank you to our amazing chef Miss Osbourne, the food was amazing! 

We also had our Christmas craft day where we made our craft bags to sell at the Christmas 

fair – thank you to all the parents who came in to help.  

We have had many sporting event this term which included our Quad Federation netball 

tournament which we won, well done to the team and our fantastic supporters. We have 

also attended the indoor athletics tournament at Rawlett - we came 3rd. Well done team! 

This term we have had many exciting trips. Class 1 have been to the Snowdome in the 

winter wonderland, Class 2 have had Diwali Day at Richard Crosse and Class 3 have had a 

science day at Richard Crosse with the fantastic space wonderdome. 

We have had an amazing time since the last issue and can’t wait to see what next month 

has in store. 

Merry Christmas from all of us at The Howard 

Munro and Charlotte 

 

 

 


